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Your ref: 118485 
 

 

 

Dear Mrs Hunt 

 

Mohammad Ismaeel Ashraf – Prevention of Future Deaths report – Regulation 29 response 

 

I write with regard to your Prevention of Future Deaths report dated 1 September 2017. 

 

I can confirm that the Trust has worked with Al-Hijrah school to provide you with a full response 

and our comments have been incorporated into their letter for your attention. Within that letter, the 

Trust has responded to your matter of concern no.2 in your PFD report. 

 

If you have any queries arising from the Trust’s input into the joint response please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Legal Services Manager 

 

CC  

Legal Services 

Birmingham Community Healthcare  

NHS Foundation Trust 

3 Priestley Wharf 

20 Holt St 

Birmingham 

B7 4BN 
 

Tel: 0121 466 7033  

Fax: 0121 466 7001 

  

   

 

Mrs Louise Hunt 
HM Senior Coroner for Birmingham 
and Solihull 
Coroner’s Court 
50 Newton Street 
Birmingham 
B4 6NE 

Sent by email only:  
coroner@birmingham.gov.uk  
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